Queensland Government

Cabinet – October 2015
Providing improved health services at Wynnum
Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Metro South Hospital and Health Service has been working with the Department of Health to develop a plan in respect to the provision of health services in Wynnum. The plan involves the following key elements: 
· a new Wynnum Integrated Health Care Centre – which provides oral health services, breast screening services, allied health as well as addiction and mental health services, new specialist outpatient services and telehealth services; 
· a new 24 hour primary health care clinic to be co-located on the new site;
· refurbished Jasmine Ward at Casuarina Lodge located directly adjacent to the new site, which will allow provision of 20 slow-stream rehabilitation beds; and
· options for maintaining the palliative care beds. 
2. The new Wynnum Integrated Health Care Centre will be built on the cleared site at 2082 Wynnum Road, and will replace the ageing and inadequate infrastructure currently at the Wynnum Health Service in Lota. 
3. Cabinet approved a new Wynnum Integrated Health Care Centre, including a 24 hour primary care clinic, with services delivered on site by Metro South Hospital and Health Service. 
4. Cabinet endorsed the public release of the proposed Wynnum Integrated Health Care Centre plan.
5. Attachments
· Wynnum Integrated Health Care Centre plan
